
In the Matter of Missouri Gas Energy's Tariff

	

)
Sheets Designed to Increase Rates for Gas

	

)
Service in the Company's Missouri Service Area.

	

)

Issue Date : May 18, 2009

On May 15, 2009, my office was contacted by phone by Rob Hack, an employee

of Missouri Gas Energy, requesting a copy of the letter sent by Governor Nixon to the

Missouri Public Service Commission (PSC) in February or March 2009, regarding energy

efficiency and the federal economic stimulus package. My office directed Mr. Hack to

speak with Wess Henderson, Executive Director of the PSC, where Dawn Hake, in turn,

faxed the requested letter to Mr. Hack.

Respectfully submitted,

Robert M. Clayton III
Chairman

BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

Dated at Jefferson City, Missouri,
on this 18'h day of May 2009 .

OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI

NOTICE OF EX PARTE COMMUNICATION

Case No. GR-2009-0355



Subject : FW: Governor Nixon's energy efficiency/stimulus package letter

From: Henderson, Wess
Sent: Monday, May 18, 2009 8:59 AM
To: 'Hack, Rob'
Cc: Clayton, Robert
Subject : RE: Governor Nixon's energy efficiency/stimulus package letter

Rob, Dawn is sending a fax of the letter you requested .

From : Hack, Rob [mailto:Rob.Hack@SUG .com]
Sent: Friday, May 15, 2009 10:26 AM
To: Henderson, Wess
Cc: Clayton, Robert
Subject : Governor Nixon's energy efficiency/stimulus package letter
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Hi Wass,
Chairman Clayton referred me to you . We have heard that Governor Nixon sent a letter to the MoPSC (in

February or March of this year?) in regard to energy efficiency and the federal economic stimulus package . I
would like a copy of that letter . Would you please send it to me? Pdf is fine, or if you prefer to fax it, my fax
number is 816/561-2612 .

Thx -Rob
Private and confidential as detailed here . If you cannot access hyperlink, please e-mail sender .
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